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UNDERGRADS, ARE YOU INTERESTED IN DOING 
PAID NEURO RESEARCH THIS SUMMER? 

 
Come up with an idea for a collaboration that will link research groups in two 
different buildings on campus, and compete to be one of four prestigious LINCR 
Fellows this summer! This new program (sponsored by GT FIRE, the Fund for 
Innovation in Research and Education) was created to link the many different 
neuro-related researchers on campus.  
 
➡ You will be paid full-time ($10/hour, 40 hours/week) for 13 weeks. 
➡ Each of the two Principal Investigators (PIs) you work for will receive $2,000 for 

equipment and supplies. 
➡ Your project may serve as the seed for collaborative neuro research that 

continues during the 2012-2013 school year...and beyond! 
 
APPLICATION PROCESS: 
• Go to http://gtneuro.net/?q=node/314 for the application form. 
• Pick up a NeuroFaculty@Tech Guide at the informational meeting on 03/15 

(http://www.gtneuro.net/?q=node/302), or from Prof. Steve Potter (3110 Whitaker) 
after 03/15/2012. 

• Read the guide and brainstorm ideas for collaborative neuro projects that might 
benefit two research groups in different buildings.  

• Talk to potential PIs to refine your ideas. 
• Write a one-page description of your LINCR idea and have both PIs sign it. 
• Submit it to the GTNeuro website.   
 
DEADLINE TO APPLY:    April 9th           
NOTIFICATION DATE:    April 20th/TBA          
 
SELECTION PROCESS: 
The LINCR fellows will be selected by an objective review process composed of 
capable reviewers from the Tower Undergraduate Research Journal and GTNeuro. 
The primary factor for finalist selection will be proposal.  


